California State University, Long Beach 




       Policy Statement
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Minor in Psychology
The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at its meeting of February 22, 1979, and approved by the President on August 23, 1979, is as follows:

REQUIREMENTS: 

20 units which must include: 
Lower Division: 
Psychology 100, 200 and 210 
Upper Division: 

Nine units, including one course from: Psychology 331, 332, 333, 336, 337, 341; and one course from: Psychology 351, 356, 361. 

Effective: Spring, 1980 

